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When Dewey real-
ized what he’d just
told the woman of his
dreams, he couldn’t
say another thing.
Struck dumb by the
shock of telling her
he was in cow ma-
nure, he silently
handed her the flow-
ers and looked down
to see if the sidewalk
would kindly swallow
him.

But Emily Stickles,
she of the perfect
cheekbones and bu-
reaucratic curiosity,
smiled and looked at
Dewey as if she’d just
stumbled over a
twenty-dollar bill.

“Mr. Decker,” she
said, kindly, “thank
you for the flowers.
And I’m curious …
how long have you
had this condition?”

“Er … ah…”
“Never mind. That

will all come in time.
Now I was just on my
way to the café across
the street there for
lunch. Will you be my
guest? That way we
can discuss your
problem and see if we
can come to a work-
able solution.”

“Wha … bu…”
“Come along,” she

said, slipping her
arm through his.
“One step at a time
… that’s it.”

An hour later,
Dewey was at the
philosophy counter of
the Mule Barn. The
guys were there.
Well, almost all the
guys. When Dewey
told them about how
he introduced himself
to the lovely Ms.
Stickles, Steve, Dud
and Bert suddenly
had to go outside for
some reason. The
laughter out there
made the plate-glass
windows vibrate.

Only Doc was left
to console Dewey.

“Well, Doo,” Doc
said. “Leave it to you
to make a great first
impression.”

Then Doc had to
turn his head away
for a few seconds, too.
Dewey pretended not
to notice.

“See, the worst of
it is she thinks I’m
some kind of a nut
with a manure fetish.
I couldn’t have just
told her I owned a

fertilizer company.
Not me. I have to sit
through lunch mak-
ing silly noises as she
explained to me that
there is always hope
for an answer. I had
no idea she was a
graduate student in
psychology, Doc.

“Doc?” Dewey’s face

pleaded. “I’m a test
case! I’m going to be
doctoral thesis! I’m
…. oh man…”

“And all that plan-
ning,” Doc said. “And
all that washing. And
then it has to end
this way. Sorry, Doo.”

“Ending? No way,”
Dewey said, the

slightest smile
emerging. “We’re
having dinner at the
Italian place tonight.
She’s bringing her
tape recorder.”
————

Brought to you by
Slim’s new book and
great stocking stuffer “A
Cowboy’s Guide to
Growing Up Right.”
Learn more at
http://www.nmsantos.co
m/Slim/Slim.html. 
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&DiningEntertainment

 M a r k et p la c e   C a f e 
 3rd & Walnut – Garden level of the Riverfront Event Center

 N O W  O P E N! N O W  O P E N!
 Serving Breakfast & Lunch

 Full Bar  •  Specialty Coffees  •  Cakes  •  Pies  •  Cookies  •  Ice Cream  •  Fudge

 Endless Soup, Salad, 
 Breadsticks - $6.95  Lunch  $6.25

 Taco Salad

 Pretzel Burger

 Pizza Burger

 Ceasar Salad

 Smoked Turkey Wraps

 Pizza
 Lunch Lasagna

 and The Boiler Room
 Lounge & Casino (Opening Soon)

 Pasta Pistachio Salad

 Coffee Shop Equipment 
 FOR  SALE

 Includes 2 head Espressoo 
 Machine, Commercial Ice Maker, 
 Coffee Brewer, Coffee Grinder, 

 Tables and Tons of Misc. 
 Some furniture will be sold, too.
 Sale Begins Tuesday, Nov. 1 and 

 ends Friday, Nov. 4
 Time: 9 a.m. until 4 p.m.
 New things will be put out each night!

 NO BOOKS WILL BE SOLD DURING THIS SALE!

 Call 605-760-3189 For Info
 BOOKS & BEANS

 104 W. 3rd St. - Yankton
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 Yankton
 605-665-9884
 OPEN SEVEN DAYS A WEEK

 Best Chicken 
 In Town

 .com

 FRESH (Never Frozen) 85¢
 a piece

Cornhusker Run 
FREE Bus Ride

For More In fo Call (402) 379-1061

$10 Per Person & You Get $30 For 
$20 Making Your Ride FREE

TO FORT RANDALL
Wednesday, November 2, 16, 30, December 14, 28

9:00 a.m. Frying Pan Departure

LarryRobi\43-11\2x2\nmMVS   1 10/22/11   7:33:55 AM  SOUP KITCHEN SOUP KITCHEN SOUP KITCHEN
 St. John’s Lutheran Church

 1009 Jackson St., Yankton, SD

 Homemade Soup, Taverns, Hot Dogs, Pie, Coffee & Milk

 Thursday, Oct. 27 • Serving 11am-7pm

 Holiday Fair Holiday Fair Holiday Fair
 October 29, 2011 • 9:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.

 Sacred Heart Monastery
 1005 W. 8th Street, Yankton, SD • 605-668-6000

 Find handmade and home-baked items at our annual Holiday Fair. Browse a 
 variety of items made and created by the sisters of Sacred Heart Monastery, 

 including aprons, towels, wall hangings, cards, blankets, Christmas ornaments, 
 pottery, stained glass nativities, jewelry and more. You can pick up a selection of 

 homemade breads, homemade noodles, jams, pies and peanut brittle.

Every day is
bright and

sunny with a
classified ad to

make you
MONEY!

Place your ad
today with the

216 W. 4th St., Yankton, SD 

605-665-5884

SHOPPERMISSOURI VALLEY

319 Walnut, Yankton SD 
605-665-5884

Fax: 605-665-0288

216 W 4th St Y kt SD 605 665 58

SHOPPERMISSOURI VALLEY

Want your business
to be seen? 

Get your display ad
here!

Call 605-665-5884 Or
Drop By At 319 Walnut St.

If
You read this 
you know…

advertising
pays!

Call the
Missouri Valley Shopper

at 665-7811
or stop by to place 

your ad today!
319 Walnut St. • Yankton
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